
Before half term, Year 3 participated in a Stone Age experience as 

part of their ongoing topic work. The children had to build their own 

shelters which had to withstand some strong winds on the day! They 

also experienced the benefits of a fire to roast some marshmallows 

(not strictly available in the Stone Age but a little treat on a cold 

windy morning). They were kept busy in the afternoon too, with clay 

pots to make and wooden necklaces which had to be cut and 

decorated. Overall a fantastic day for all with a good insight into the 

efforts needed in the Stone Age.  
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On Friday, some of our Year 6 pupils delivered a whole school assembly for Remembrance Day. 

They explained why we have Remembrance Sunday each year and the significance of the poppy. 

The children showed respect listening to Year 6 and in observing the two minutes silence, 

followed by the sounding of the last post. Our Year 5  / 6 pupils have also been fundraising on 

behalf of the Royal British Legion this term selling poppies, wristbands etc.  

 

This week Year 5 visited Preston Guild Hall 

to watch a performance of the musical A 

Christmas Carol. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed the performance whilst learning 

about Victorian attitudes towards poverty, 

labour and the Christmas spirit.  

The children noticed a familiar face in the 

cast, with Nathan Power playing the role of 

Tiny Tim in the performance. They were 

very impressed with both his acting and 

singing skills. Well done, Nathan.  
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